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Please do not change mail in voting. It has been proven to be safe and non 

fraudulent. I wish ALL states had as wonderful of an election system as Oregon. I am 

a full time parent caregiver to a child with significant disabilities, voting in person 

would be extremely difficult. Please don’t fix something that isn’t broken.  


